
 
 
Statement by Family Medicine Organizations 
 
Several family medicine organizations signed on to a letter to the family medicine community in May 2020. 
This letter recommended that programs exclusively conduct virtual interviews for the 2020-2021 
recruitment season.  
 
As the interview season approaches, we (the undersigned)  would like to once again strongly urge all 
residency programs to eliminate in-person interviews this year and adopt virtual platforms to conduct all 
interviews and site visits, including local applicants. Conducting virtual interviews and visits for applicants 
will help ensure the safety and health for all and create a fair and equitable application process for both 
applicants and programs. 
 
 

 
 

John A. Cullen, MD, FAAFP 
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President, American College of Osteopathic 
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Deborah S. Clements, MD, FAAFP 
Chair, Council of Academic Family Medicine 

 

 

 

 

R. Allen Perkins, MD, MPH 
President, Association of Departments of Family 
Medicine 

Jack Westfall, MD, MPH 
President, NAPCRG 

 

 

 

Tricia Elliott, MD 
President, Society of Teachers of Family Medicine 

 

 

https://aamc-orange.global.ssl.fastly.net/production/media/filer_public/2f/29/2f29a026-cc80-417d-994f-9fa34c0f54b9/covid_academic_fm_ltr_fnl_family_medicine.pdf

